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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

Mississippi Public Service Commissioners Announce 

Town Hall Meeting in Holly Springs 
 

Holly Springs, MS (March 5, 2025)— The three Mississippi Public Service Commissioners are 

attending a town hall meeting in Holly Springs organized by TVMO Community News to 

address concerns and issues that customers are facing with the Holly Springs Utility 

Department.  

The town hall meeting will take place on Friday, March 21 at the Marshall County Courtroom 

B (103 S Market St Ste A, Holly Springs, MS 38635) starting at 6 p.m. Commissioners will be 

present to listen to customer concerns, provide information, and answer questions. 

"I’m extremely grateful for the support from my fellow Commissioners as we all share the 

unified commitment of ensuring that all Mississippians receive reliable and affordable utility 

services,” Chairman Chris Brown of the Northern District said. “This meeting is an 

opportunity for us all to hear directly from customers and work together to find solutions for 

those who are suffering.” 

The Commissioners invite all Holly Springs Utility Department customers to attend the town 

hall meeting and share their experiences. 
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